
Pickup of Start documentation 

The start documentation will not be posted out like in previous years. All 

runners will receive the last important news two weeks prior to the 

commencement of the Zermatt Marathon via email. This documentation, 

together with a valid identification will allow you to ride free from Thursday to 

Saturday, 3rd-5th of July 2014 from Zermatt and/or Brig-Visp to St. Niklaus to 

pick up the starting numbers (race bibs). 

 

The racing office in St. Niklaus 

(School house opposite the Church): 

    •    Thursday, 3rd July 2014, 4pm– 7pm 

    •    Friday, 4th July 2014, 10am – 7pm 

    •    Saturday, 5th July 2014, 6.45am – 8.15am 

The race magazine, containing all the important race information will together with 

the starting documentation be ready to be downloaded here on our website. 

 

Inspection 

of the course 

For all registered runners new to our course, we have a special offer this year: 

A free tour of the courses toughest stretches, at Sunnegga, Gant und Riffelalp with 

Didi Walter, multiple time Zermatt Marathon finisher. 

 

Meet in running clothes, 

ready to go: 

(Don't forget your train ticket = bib number) 

Friday 4th July, 2 pm, Zermatt train station, at the information stand, next to 

our party tent. 

Duration will be about 2.5 hours in a slow comfortable jogging pace. It’s about 7kms 

in total. Hilly sections will be bypassed, as you will need your energy for the following 

day.... ;-) 

 

Registration for the Zermatt Ultra Marathon and the 

Half Marathon is closed! 



Registration for the Zermatt Ultra Marathon and the Half Marathon is now 

closed. The limited places for this two running adventure have all been 

allocated. 

 

As of now however, you can register to buy or sell start places for the Ultra 

Marathon and the Half Marathon on the online exchange service. 

 

For the Marathon and the Marathon relay-race there are still free places 

available. 

 

Late registrations 

Late registrations are accepted against payment of 20 CHF as an extra charge, 

they are directly registered at the running office in St.Niklaus on Thursday, July 

3rd, from 4:00 pm till 7:00 pm and Friday, July 4th, from 10:00 am till 7:00 pm. 

No registration is accepted by phone. 

 

 

Extra bus on saturday 

for runners from Grächen to St. Niklaus: 

Departure from Grächen at 7:30am 

Arrival in St. Niklaus at 7:50am 

 

 


